
From: Zafar, Marzia
Sent: 10/17/2013 11:10:24 AM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Automatic reply: London

Hello

I will be on vacation beginning Friday, October 11th and returning to the office on 
Monday, October 28th. During my absence, Nilgun Atamturk will serve as the Acting 
Director for Policy & Planning Division. Please contact her at nil@cpuc.ca.gov or 415­
703-2329.

Thanks

Marzia

Marzia Zafar

Policy & Planning Division, Director

California Public Utilities Commission

zaf@cpuc.ca.gov or 415-703-1997
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